
   

   Page 1 of 1 

   

 

 

Weekly News – Friday 21st September 2018  
 

Year Two 
Dear Parents / Carers, 

We have had a wonderful week following on from our trip to West Wittering!  

We have elected our School Council Representatives from each class. This 
should be an exciting responsibility for the children involved – well done to 
everyone elected!  

 

English 

This week we are writing a recount about our trip to the seaside. 

Children are learning about nouns and adjectives to help make their writing 
more interesting!  

Can children remember the features of the recount?  
 

Maths 

In Maths, we have continued looking at place value.  

We started to look at the bar model and children have done really well in 
consolidating their learning on place value.  

 
 

Topic 

Following on from our trip to West Wittering we have had discussions about 
what we saw and are starting to think about common features a seaside has. 

In Science, children are working in pairs to produce a poster of a living thing 
from the seaside. Children may wish to visit their local library this week to 
collate more information to add to their posters next week.  

 

Deputy Head 

Teacher’s Award 

Bracken 

Thomas C  

Natalie 

   

 

Clover 

Amir 

Johanna 

 

Heather 

Lola 

Isa 

 

 
  

Notices 

 Reading books have been changed this week, please remember to sign your child’s reading record once you 
have heard them read so we know they can be changed. 
 

 Please continue to read with your child as much as possible.  
 

 School photos: 
8th and 9th of October  
(There will be no Indoor P.E. for Bracken and Clover that week) 
 
 

 

 

 


